YOU ASKED FOR IT!!

Dear Fayetteville City Schools Families,

Based on your feedback from the monthly POSSIP Surveys, we are creating a Mental Health Series to provide parent workshops through Zoom! These trainings are uniquely designed for our FCS families and provide an interactive experience with a live certified child consultant who specializes in each of the areas addressed each month. The first workshop is attached in this flyer. If you cannot attend on the assigned day, it will be recorded to allow you to watch the presentation at a time and day convenient for you! Please click the QR Code to Register.

Dr. Claudia Styles, Federal Programs Supervisor





join our next Mental Health Series

Bullying—Stop the

Cycle

January 31, 2024 5:30 - 6:30 PM via Zoom



REGISTER HERE: https://cookcenter.info/ Jan31FCS

